President \/,5,4— Aujusv’ IZ, 2014

Dear President Samuel L. Stanley Jr.,

It was a pleasure to welcome you at Ewha Womans University on August 12th. I would like to thank you
again for taking your time to visit our campus, and I hope it was a pleasant one for your delegation.

On behalf of President Choi Kyunghee of Ewha Womans University, she and I truly enjoyed the
discussion we had regarding possible areas of research cooperation, widening of student exchang as well
as sharing recent developments and changes ongoing on Ewha and Stony Brook University.

I am very pleased by the collaboration between Ewha and Stony Brook University that began all the way
back in 1992. These global times call for expanding partnerships between universities, and I believe that
there is room for even greater collaboration between Stony Brook University and Ewha. Developing
future generations of women leaders requires increasing opportunities for international and cross-cultural
learning, and I hope to work together to generate these experiences for promising young women around
the world.

I will put every endeavor to develop deeper and broader relationship with Stony Brook University and
Ewha. I hope for your support in the process. Thank you once again for visiting us and I look forward to
meeting you again, perhaps at Stony Brook University when we get a chance to visit New York.

In the meantime, I wish you all the best in health and happiness.

Yours sincerely,

Thn-hwi Park



